
Power Upgrade Works 
New Sydney Fish Market  

 

 

For help understanding this 
information, please contact 131 450 

and ask them to call 1800 271114 

For more information about the new Sydney Fish Market:
Visit insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket     
Email nsfm.community@multiplex.global    
Call 1800 271 114 

 

 

Why are the power upgrade works 
needed? 

As part of the new Sydney Fish 
Market project, a significant 
program of works will be undertaken 
to deliver 11kv high voltage power to 
the new facility. 

This work will involve trenching and 
installing conduit and cabling 
between the zone substation at 
Lyons Rd, Camperdown and the 
project site in Glebe. The 1.8km 
route, mainly via Bridge Road, Glebe 
is detailed in the map above. 

What is the timeframe? 

These upgrade works are due to 
commence on 20 June 2022 and will 
take approximately six months.  

 

 

Works will occur mainly at night 
between 6pm and 5am, Sunday to 
Friday.   

Scheduling this work at night is 
necessary to maintain community 
safety and ensure minimal disruption 
to traffic. 

Please note the works schedule will 
be released prior to the start of 
works and be subject to weather and 
conditions. 

Will there be local impacts? 

There will be some impacts to traffic 
and pedestrian movements along 
Bridge Road and Lyons Road. Some 
kerbside parking spaces may be 
unavailable for short periods during 
the work. Some of these works may 
be noisy at times.  

How will local impacts be managed? 

To manage the impact these night 
works may have on local residents 
and road users, the route has been 
split into four zones (see map). 

This zoning will allow targeted 
scheduling, to ensure work will take 
place in each zone on no more than 
two nights per week, providing 
respite and mitigating local impacts.  

Other mitigation measures include:  
 No more than two nights of work 

per week in each zone. 
 Traffic control will be in place at 

all times to guide vehicles and 
cyclists around the works zone.  

 Safe alternative routes and 
crossings for pedestrians will be 
provided. 

 Driveway access for residents 
will be maintained. 

 Noisy works such as trenching 
will be undertaken early in the 
shifts to minimise impacts.  

 Regular traffic conditions and 
pedestrian access will be 
restored at the end of each shift.  

We understand the potential 
disruption this work may cause to 
local residents and thank you for 
your understanding. Safety of the 
public will be the highest priority of 
all times.  

Will there be progress updates? 

Fortnightly community updates 
regarding scheduling and progress 
of the works will be provided by 
email.  

To receive project works updates 
please register your details at: 
insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket or 
contact 1800 271 114 and provide 
your email address. 

 

Route of works indicating zoning 
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